
 

 

The broader issue of educating tens of thousands of golfers across the state will be 
discussed later this week when a meeting between Golf Australia and state golfing bodies 
is convened to discuss the development of a national approach which can be adopted by 
all states. 

Following that meeting Golf NSW will then communicate with all our member clubs to let 
them know the strategy that will be adopted between now and when the new Rules of Golf 
come into effect on 1 January 2019. 

In the interim, if you would like to look at some of the videos that the R&A and USGA have 
produced, their respective websites have them available for viewing online. You can check 
them out by clicking on the images below: 

 

 

 

https://www.rules.golf/
https://www.usga.org/content/usga/home-page/rules-hub/rules-modernization/major-changes/major-changes.html

